
 
 

 

Tuesday 14th January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 

This year we have once again sourced a local company to provide hoodies for our Year 6 
leavers.  

The hoodies will soon be available to order online at Pineapple Joes Ltd and the children can 
wear the hoodies until the end of the school academic year.  

The design of the hoodie will have the school logo on the front and the Year ’25 on the back 
with children’s Christian names only printed within the number.  

The first names of all the Year 6 pupils will automatically appear on the hoodie unless you 
request otherwise. If you do not wish for your child’s name to be printed on the hoodie, please 
phone the school office on 01262 672475 before 9am on Friday 24th January.  

Hoodies will be priced between £18.50 - £22.50 depending on size and can be personalised 
with your child’s first name on the front of the hoodie for an extra £3. 

Parents will be able to order the hoodie online directly from www.pinapplejoes.com w/c 
10.02.25 and we will send out a link once they are live on their website ready to order. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Grant 

Mrs J Grant 

Deputy Head 

 

​

   
 

http://www.pinapplejoes.com

